
Copy of Memorandum No.C2-10629/65 dated 3-4-65, from the Chief Conservator of Forests  
 
 
Sub:-  Forests working down timber and firewood Elanad softwood plantation coupe V in Wadakanchery  
            Range. 
 
Ref:-  Devpt. Conservator’s Proceedings TR.5068/65 dated 27-03-65. 
 
 
 The attention of the  Divisional Forest Officers Trichur Division is drawn to tender notification  

RC5-13117/64 dated 1st Feb. 1965. It is seen from item 15 of the notification on page 144 – Part I of 

Kerala Gazette dated 23rd Feb. 1965 that “the coupe may be divided into three or four blocks as the case 

may be to facilitate proper and systematic working”. The attention of the D.F.O. is drawn to this office 

Circular 16/64 in C3.41675/64 dated 2nd Dec. 1964 in which it has been clearly told that the term (Block) 

should notification be used to indicate coupes and sub-coupes or strips. Despite this clear instruction it 

is seen that again it has been stated that “Coupes will be sub-divided into blocks. The  Divisional Forest 

Officers will please explain why the Instructions have disregarded and why the term “Block” have again 

be used to indicate what are actually sub-coupes bits or strips. He is hereby directed that the 

instructions issued should be rigidly followed and such instances should not be repeated.       

 

 

                          Sd/-for  Chief Conservator of Forests. 
 
 
Endt. On TR.5068/65  dated  -04-1965 
 
 Copy to sections ML, KT, CH and D.Copy to stock file. 
 
 
Conservator’s Office, 
Chalakudy. 
 
         For Conservator of Forests.  


